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Trevor Stewart serves as Vice Chancellor of District Administrative Services for the 
Yosemite Community College District (YCCD), a role he has held since June 2021. 
He began his tenure with the district in 2016 as Vice President of College 
Administrative Services at Columbia College. 

Mr. Stewart brings over two decades of experience in public education finance. Prior 
to joining YCCD, he served for ten years as Director of Business Services at Butte-
Glenn Community College District. His career in education finance began in the K–
12 sector, where he held administrative roles in two school districts.  Earlier in his 
career, he worked at a regional CPA firm, conducting audits for several California 
community colleges – including YCCD – which sparked his long-standing 
commitment to public education.   

A proud community college graduate, Mr. Stewart began his higher education 
journey at West Valley College, earning an Associate of Science degree. He later 
received a Bachelor of Science in Business Administration (Accounting) from 
California State University, Chico, and is a Certified Public Accountant with an active 
license in California. 

Mr. Stewart is actively engaged in regional and statewide governance. He serves on 
the Countywide Successor Agency Oversight Board of Stanislaus County and 
previously contributed to Tuolumne and Stanislaus redevelopment agency oversight 
boards. He is a board member of the Association of Chief Business Officials, 
representing multiple Central Valley college districts, and serves on several joint 
powers authority boards on behalf of YCCD. 

 


